
_________

May 19 th, 1923.

.

Sir Robert Falconer,
President, University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir Robert

I am attaching herewith copy of 
a letter received to-day by Dr. Frank D. Adams.

It is impossible for Dean Adams 
to be in Ottawa on Wednesday, the 23rd instant in 
view of our early Convocation and the fact that 
he must be in Ottawa on Friday and Saturday of the 
same week. It seems to me that somebody should 
appear before this Committee and protest on behalf 
of the Universities. I am wiring to Dr. Tory who,
I understand, is coming to Ottawa next week, but 
I think it would be a good thing if you, Sir Robert, 
would appear in person. You know so much more about 
this Frontier College than I do and also are much 
better qualified to present arguments against th§ 
demands which it is making.

uss
Yours faithfully.

_________


